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Claire- Please fill out SGA superlatives, make sure you are filling out our goals, do March 

members of the month  

Chance- Hope everyone had a good Spring Break. Dinner w/ Oldham on Thursday, SGA 

candidates meeting on Thursday morning. 

XI. Reading of Standing Committee Reports 

Constitutional- met over the weekend and ironed out everything for tonight- want it to be ratified 

SOLO funding- approved 2 applications at this time they are still staying under budget 

XII. 



Harrison Simpson- Excellent job, thank you to reps; going to cane’s  

Elijah Tidwell- Official recognition, spent a lot of time here, so sad to go, but continue the good 

work that you are3 doing. SGA is always a good time and if you need help, I can be a great resource 

K. Dye- President of Child Life- Please come to our event 11-12- teddy bear clinic 

K. Hewitt- Proud of the Constitutional, all petitions and stuff are due on Wednesday 

Z. Henson- Big thanO on Wednesday


